
Qwest
421 SW Oak Street
Room 810
Portland, OR  97204
Telephone:    503-242-5420
Facsimile:      503-242-8589
e-mail: Carla.Butler@qwest.com

Carla M. Butler 
Sr. Paralegal

September 21, 2004

Via Regular U.S. Mail

Ms. Cheryl Walker
Oregon Public Utility Commission
Suite 215
550 Capitol Street NE
Salem, OR  97301

Re: SGAT Adoption Agreement between CAL-ORE TELEPHONE CO.. and QWEST 

CORPORATION

Dear Ms. Walker:

Enclosed please find an original and two (2) copies of a fully executed Agreement to 
Adopt Qwest Corporation’s Statement of Generally Accepted Terms (SGAT), and associated 
Exhibits, Sixteenth Revision, filed June 30, 2004.  Interested persons may view the SGAT on the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission’s Website via the following link:

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAQ/um973haq95853.pdf

Also enclosed is a completed Carrier-to-Carrier Agreement Checklist, which includes the 
names of the parties, a contact person, and the type of filing.  The electronic version was eFiled 
on this date.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning the enclosed.  Thank 
you for your assistance in this matter.  

Very truly yours,

Carla Butler 
Sr. Paralegal

Enclosures
cc: Mary Sullivan, Qwest (letter and checklist only)

Don Mason, Qwest (letter and checklist only)
Edward Ormsbee, Cal-Ore Telephone Co. (letter and checklist only)








